Subject: Gott 2661 Essex

From: Shawn Ricoy

Sent: Wednesday, February 26, 2025 3:38 PM

To: Manor, Courtney <CManor@a2gov.org>; Barrett, Jon <JBarrett@a2gov.org>
Subject: Gott 2661 Essex

Dear Courtney and John,

We strongly support the request made by Sue and Charlie Gott for the planned addition to their home. They are
treasured neighbors and community members, and this addition will keep them in this home and neighborhood
for many years to come.

Sue and Charlie were the first to welcome us to this neighborhood in June 1997 and we have valued their
friendship, advice, and support ever since. One daughter was a priceless "mother's helper" when our children
were young, and their youngest daughter was a great friend of our son's. We have watched each other's children
grow to adulthood, and now want to keep our homes as the "anchor" for our families as they spread their wings.
Their addition sets an encouraging precedent for us and other like-minded neighbors.

We are confident this work will be done responsibly with attention to adjacent properties, water mitigation, and
beneficial landscaping, making a long lasting positive impact for them and our neighborhood. Their plans
reflect the desires and values of many of us who plan to make this neighborhood our "forever homes."

We fully support these plans and trust you will give the Gott's request your generous consideration.
Regards,

Shawn and Mark Ricoy
2705 Colony Road



